
A delegation comprising Mr. Balbir Singh, Senior Vice President and Dr. M.K. Nayyar, Vice President of ONGC Videsh Ltd., visited Ashgabat from 14-17 March.  During the visit, they met with Deputy Chairman of the Cabinet of ministers in charge of Oil and Gas Mr. Baymyrat Hojamuhammedov,  Mr. Haliyev, Minister of Oil & Gas Industry and Mineral Resources and senior officials of the State Agency on Use & Management of Hydrocrabon Resources.    They explored the opportunities in Turkmenistan for participation and also discussed the procedures to open a representative office considering rich gas and oil resources in Turkmenistan. 
